
 

 

       Microarray Testing: Interim Change 
  

 

Date: May 23rd, 2025 

 
Beginning May 21st, 2025, DNA Microarray CGH testing for blood and tissue may be sent out to Mayo Lab.  
 
During this interim period, specimens including Blood, Chorionic Villi, Products of Conception will be triaged by the 
lab and sent out accordingly.  
 
There is no impact to test requisition forms, or ordering process expected. Please continue to send completed 
requisitions and consent when ordering testing, as incomplete consents/orders can delay testing. 
 
For questions or concerns please contact: 
 
Anwar Iqbal, PhD, FACMG 
Professor, Pathology and Laboratory Medicine 
Director, Microarray CGH laboratory 
Associate Director, Cytogenetics Laboratory  
University of Rochester Medical Center 
URMC Central Laboratory, 211 Bailey Road 
Phone: (585) 758-0422  
Email: Anwar_Iqbal@urmc.rochester.edu 
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